
 

TOWN OF LINCOLN 
TOWN BOARD MEETING 
Monday, August 8, 2016 

 
The meeting was called to order by Chairwoman, Lynne Black at 6:00 p.m. Present were: 
Lynne Black, Michael Wilson, Steve Bunda and Tressa Votis, Board Members. Also present 
were:  Del Baumgartner, Les Schramm, Larry Sommer, and Bill Hickman 
 
On a motion by Wilson, second by Bunda and all in favor, the agenda for the evening was 
approved.  
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  
 
On a motion by Wilson, second by Bunda and all in favor, the minutes of the July 11, 2016 
Regular Town Board meeting were approved as read. 
 
On a motion by Bunda, second by Wilson and all in favor, the minutes of the July 18, 2016 
Special Town Board meeting with the Town of Nashville, were approved as read.  
 
On a motion by Wilson, second by Bunda and all in favor, the vouchers and payrolls were 
approved as presented.  
 
Steve mentioned people are asking if there will be a “clean-up day” at the dump. 
 
Two quotes for the town’s auditing services were presented. On a motion by Wilson, second 
by Bunda and all in favor, it was decided to approve a five year contract for Schenk’s services.  
 
Tressa presented the Treasurer’s Report.  
 
Correspondence:   None.  
 
Plan Commission/Variance Report:  Two permits last month and one this month.  
 
Citizen’s Comments:  Bill Hickman mentioned during the gas line installation, a yellow cross 
roads sign went missing from County W.   
 
On a motion by Wilson, second by Bunda and all in favor, meeting adjourned at 6:33 PM.  
 
 
Upcoming meeting dates: 

   
Monday, September 12, 2016—Regular Town Board Meeting @ 6 PM 
 

 
 

______________________________ ______________________________ 
Lynne M. Black, Chairwoman  Michael Wilson, Supervisor 
 
 
______________________________ ______________________________ 
Steve Bunda, Supervisor   Tressa Votis, Clerk/Treasurer 


